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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 9:55 AM
To: 'hmawhinneyets@aol.com'
Cc: savio@johnbeery.com; james.jimenez@sbcglobal.net
Subject: RE: 2415 MARINER SQUARE DRIVE, ALAMEDA, CA

Hi Helen, 
Thanks for both the phone call and the email, it’s appreciated.  Thanks also for getting the site claimed and initiating 
uploads; hopefully they help move the site along towards closure.  As far as I’m concerned starting the process and 
demonstrating some follow through is enough to satisfy the intent of the request.  Wrapping up the loose ends can occur 
over the next week or so. 
Thanks again, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: hmawhinneyets@aol.com [mailto:hmawhinneyets@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 9:31 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: savio@johnbeery.com; james.jimenez@sbcglobal.net 
Subject: 2415 MARINER SQUARE DRIVE, ALAMEDA, CA 
 
RE: 2415 MARINER SQUARE DRIVE, ALAMEDA, CA 
  
Hello Mark, 
  
I also left you a voicemail this morning.  Mariner Square Group, an RP, has retained Environmental Technical Services 
(ETS) to satisfy the requests documented in your letter dated June 17, 2011, "Notice of Violation; Fuel leak Case No. 
RO0000313 (Global ID #T0600101566), Chevron #21-1663/Mariner Boat Yard, 2415 Mariner Square Drive, Alameda, CA 
94501".  Please be aware that the Mariner Boat Yard, a yacht dealer, has suffered severely during this economy.  
  
ETS is searching through all historical files, scanning, and renaming them for electronic filing. We have also contacted 
ERM to determine if there is any missing data and we're waiting for their response. We have uploaded all documents to 
the Alameda County ftp site. We have obtained a Geotracker login and are processing the Responsible Party (RP) Claim 
Site access request with the RP. 
  
The deadline for filing is today and we have completed the upload to the county site (13 files starting with RO000313), 
however, acquiring access for Geotracker is much slower (3-5 days is "normal"). I am hoping that uploading to the county 
site and initiating the Geotracker filing process satisfies the July 29, 2011 requirement.  We will upload to the Geotracker 
site as soon as we are given access. We have also started work on the Remediation Progress Report due September 2, 
2011. 
  
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (831) 236-9221. 
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Regards, 
Helen 
  

Helen Mawhinney 
ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNICAL SERVICES 
1548 Jacob Avenue 
San Jose, CA  95118 
Phone: (831) 236-9221 
Fax: (831) 883-8490 
hmawhinneyets@aol.com 
  
 
  


